

International Taekwon-Do Federation I.T.F.

국 제 태 권 도 혈 맹





To: NGBs under ITF

Dec. 21, 2021

Dear ITF NGB Representatives,

Greetings to you all.

This is to inform you what ITF will require to be in place by all NGB's by the end of January 2022 in respect to Anti Doping requirements:

Country NGB Anti Doping representative nominated to handle the below:

- Protocols, procedures;
- Anti Doping account (required to pay for testing through contracted WADA Recognised Testing Organisation);
- Incorporation of additional cost for application forms for competitors to cover for all ITF NGB sanction
 events to cover costs for Anti Doping testing. (Note: Testing will be at this stage conducted at the ITF
 Taekwon-Do World Championships to be held in 2023 and at the Selection Events for the next World
 Championships in 2024 (Note: Out of Competition Testing will be slowly phased in 2024).

Once you have a nominated person for your NGB Anti Doping roles, please ensure they must contact me for the future Anti Doping activities at my email mrderrickchan1@gmail.com at their earliest convenient time and the ITF Anti Doping Checklist will be sent out to all representatives to follow so that the ITF Anti Doping Committee can monitor and randomly check compliance to the ITF Anti Doping Rules and procedure and the checklist will be used in future ITF events from 2023 onwards.

I, on behalf of ITF, will provide direction and guidance, and can answer any questions you may have on the items listed above.

Yours in TKD,

Master Derrick Chan

Chairman
Anti-Doping Committee
International Taekwon-Do Federation

International Taekwon-Do Federation

Draugasse 3, 1210 Vienna, Austria Tel: +43 1 292 84 67, Fax: +43 1 292 846789 secretary-gen@itfhq.org, www.itf-tkd.org